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I support LD 1548 as in important step in protecting our native fisheries throughout 
the state of Maine. Threats from invasive species pose one of the greatest risks to our 
native fish populations. It is imperative that steps are taken to discourage any human 
activity that could further the movement of these species, and allow stiff penalties to 
be levied against those who choose to violate the regulations that are in place. 


